

Dear Parents/Carers,

It's that time of year again....time to plan and organise our annual Summer Fair!

PASCINS, our parents association will be holding a meeting in school on **Friday**17th May at 2:15pm to discuss arrangements and ensure we have enough support for it to go ahead.

We really hope you can attend or give your support on the day.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Kind Regards,	
Mrs. E. van de Waal,	
Head Teacher.	
%	
I will/will not be able to attend PASCINS meeting on Fri	day 17 th May
Child's Name Cla	ass
Signature	

